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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 4:12 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RO 209 Request to discuss proposed observation wells OW5 and OW6
Attachments: Site Vicinity Map Showing Proposed Well Locations 110410.pdf

Hi Paresh, 
  
You will find attached a Site Vicinity Map showing proposed well locations.  The wells are scheduled to be installed 
December 6 through 10.  Also, the sub-slab soil gas sample at location SG115 and proposed groundwater grab sample 
(P35) are scheduled to be collected November 30, 2010. 
  
The original 2005 work plan had not included observation wells OW5 and OW6.  When we reviewed the work plan in 
August 2010 we had discussed adding OW5 and OW6.  I would like to further discuss OW5 and OW6 with respect to 
water quality and water level data that can be obtained from the wells in light of the proximity of existing well MW3 to the 
plume.  Please call me at your earliest convenience.  Thank you! 
  
Best regards, 
  
Paul King 
Professional Geologist 
  
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
  
510-658-6916 (telephone) 
510-834-0152 (facsimile) 
510-387-6834 (cellular) 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 
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